
Thank You!

Dr. Ken Thompson and Team



From Team Hernández

Thank you Dr. Thompson for your energy and 
commitment to serving every single student, teacher 
and family in SAISD. Team Hernández is incredibly 
grateful for your responsiveness and professionalism 
in providing our schools with the necessary digital 
learning equipment. Please let your team know that we 
are very grateful and that our students wouldn’t be as 
engaged in learning without the work you are all doing. 

iMuchisimas Gracias!

Sincerely, 
Dr. Olivia Hernández and Rebecca de Leon



Bonham Academy

Thank you Dr. Thompson and team for your 
incredible work to deploy thousands of devices to 
our families. Your work does not go unnoticed. 
We certainly appreciate everything you’ve done.

Sincerely, Your Bonham familia



Thank you!



From: Irving Dual Language Academy



Irving DLA



Your continuous support is 
appreciated!

From the faculty and 
staff at  Kate Schenck 

Elementary

Dr. Thompson,



GRACIAS for 
everything!

Thank you for making student 
connectivity a success. 



¡Gracias por todo!



Herff Academy Thanks You!


